
Notice of Motion submitted by Councillor Walstedt Re: Parking on Oriole Park 
Drive 

 
Motion 

Whereas parking has been prohibited on either side of Oriole Park Drive due to the 
construction of the new homes on the street which created serious traffic flow issues; 
 
And whereas all of the new home construction is now complete; 
 
And whereas many of the residents who reside on Oriole Park Drive have requested 
that the municipality permit parking on only one side only of the street; 
 
Therefore, be it resolved that the municipality permit parking on only the west side of 
Oriole Park Drive. 

 


